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Gray Water District 

Trustee Executive Session 

Reconvened from July 27, 2020 

 

 

Attendees:   Bruce Sawyer, Steve Dunn, Mike Macdonald, Mitch Berkowitz 

Additionally:  Sudiek Lester, Bill Gardner, Tyler Credit- All employees of the District 

 

5:01 PM President Sawyer reconvened (continued) the executive session from July 27, 

2020 and called all to order.  Note- the citation remained as MRSA 405 6. A- Personnel 

Matters as was cited for the July 27, 2020 meeting. 

 

At 6:15 PM both Sudiek Lester and Tyler Credit left the executive session leaving Bill 

Gardner to continue with the personnel matters of the executive session. 

At 6:40 PM Bill Gardner left the executive session. 

 

6:49 PM- Motion to come out of the executive session was made by Steve Dunn and 

seconded by Mike Macdonald. The vote was unanimous. 

 

The Trustees will meet next on Monday, August 10, 2020.  Agenda and start time to be 

posted accordingly. 

 

6:50 PM- Motion to adjourn the regular meeting was made by Mike Macdonald and 

seconded by Steve Dunn.  The vote was unanimous. 

 

 

Prepared by: 

Mitchell Berkowitz, Trustee Clerk 

      


